
 

 
 
 

 

 

05 May 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 

 

Reading for Pleasure 

Your child has been identified by the learning support department as requiring support in the 

area of literacy. In particular, we would like to focus on ensuring that we support with reading 

comprehension.  

Your son/ daughter will be part of our ‘Reading for Pleasure’ group. This is to develop their 

reading skills and to help them become a more confident reader. They will also receive rewards 

for the progress made. 

‘Reading for Pleasure’ will take place on Tuesday and Wednesday tutor time from 8.30am until 

8.55am.  

Your child’s progress will be monitored through reading quizzes and be reviewed every half 

term using a reading test.  

Thank you in advance for your support with ‘Reading for Pleasure’.  If you could encourage and 

listen to your child read regularly at home, the programme will be a success.  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr S Dudgeon 

Senior SENDCo 

sdudgeon@thehambleschool.co.uk 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 
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